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Informational Report:

Senate Bill 1474 requires the local Board to hold a public hearing to allow feedback from the community. This
process provides school districts the opportunity to obtain feedback while deciding if any proposed curriculum
meets the needs of their district.

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees, allowing community feedback, approve the IXL math software
program as an instructional resource (SSI) to assist students with math deficiencies thus improving fundamental
math skills and STAAR scores.




